
 

 

                                               
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 
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Monday 1st November 2021 
 

Breary Marsh Trip  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 3 are venturing down to the woods for a morning of fun activities which link to 
our Forest School and English work. The pupils will take part in numerous Forest 
School games and challenges which aim to fully immerse them in the natural 
environment, promote wellbeing and educate them on the importance of looking after 
natural habitats.  
 
Due to the nature of the activities we’ve planned, please see below the 
arrangements for the morning.  
 

• Children can come to school in their own clothing on the day. 

• The children will be outside for the whole morning in the woods so they must 
be in comfortable, warm and water proof clothing.  

• The clothing may get dirty so please do not send children in precious/new 
clothing.  

• Wellies, walking boots or a sturdy pair of trainers are also recommended. 

• Children may take a water bottle with them so may require a bag/rucksack to 
put them in.  

• We will be back at school for our usual lunchtime routines so no additional 
arrangements are required. If your child is on packed lunches, please provide 
one.  

 
    
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr S Gamble 
LKS2 Phase Leader  
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